Important Safety Protocol Announcement

Dear Valued Members,

We hope this message finds you well. As we continue to prioritize the health and safety of our
members and staff, we are implementing new safety protocols at our fitness center effective
immediately.

New Safety Protocols:

All members must wear masks while inside the facility.

Please observe social distancing guidelines by maintaining a minimum of 6 feet distance
from others.

Hand sanitizer stations will be available throughout the center; we encourage frequent
use.

Equipment will be sanitized regularly, and we ask that members wipe down equipment
before and after use.

Classes will have reduced capacity to ensure proper distancing.

We appreciate your cooperation in helping us maintain a safe environment for everyone. If you
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our front desk staff.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Stay safe and healthy,

The Fitness Center Management



